

SEND OMNIBUS EMAIL TO CONGRESS NOW

SIGN THE PETITION

RSVP FOR THE WEBINAR

Dear Arts Action Fund Member,

December 10, 2020

TIMELINE EXTENDED FOR OMNIBUS & COVID19 ECONOMIC RELIEF

Congress is passing a continuing resolution (CR) to avoid a government shutdown tomorrow and to give themselves another week to negotiate an agreement on **both the Omnibus FY21 federal funding package and a COVID-19 relief**

bill. Highlights of the proposed Senate Bipartisan COVID Relief \$908 billion package can be found here.

This timeline extension also gives *you* another week to make your voice heard for the arts with your members of Congress. Please take two minutes now to ensure Congress includes support for the arts and culture sector in the FY 2021 Omnibus funding and COVID-19 relief legislation by <u>sending an email to</u> <u>Congress</u>.

SIGN THE PETITION TO CONGRATULATE PRESIDENT-ELECT BIDEN AND VICE PRESIDENT-ELECT HARRIS AND URGE THEM TO BOLDLY SUPPORT THE ARTS

Let's band together to congratulate President-Elect Biden and Vice President-Elect Harris on their historic, record-turnout win and use this as an opportunity to also inform them of the current state of the arts in America along with important recommendations to help our field. This sign-on petition will be open until January 20th at which time, we will forward the letter with your names and city/state to the White House. Please share the link widely to your friends and colleagues.



FREE CARES ACT WEBINAR ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2020 @ 1:30PM ET

As 2020 comes to a close, many of you have requested additional guidance on filing PPP Loan Forgiveness Forms and what the Income Tax Implications will be to organizations and individuals receiving CARES Act grants, loans, and unemployment compensation. **Sarah Mercer**, shareholder partner with our pro bono law firm of Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, will join me once again on **Friday, December 18th at 1:30pm ET** to present a free webinar covering all of these topics. Additionally, if a new COVID-19 bill is passed by then, we'll also cover highlights of those new programs. **Be sure to be among the first 1,000 participants to register for free through our ArtsU portal**.



Nina Ozlu Tunceli Executive Director





